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Decision:  Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension Procurement Authorization Amendment 
contract – A29-1 York University Station 

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize a contract change in the amount of $5,400,000 to implement acceleration and 
incentives to achieve substantial completion of the York University Station under TTC 
contract A29-1 to meet the reset schedule substantial performance date of May 31, 2017.  
Terms will include: 

• Future contract milestone dates, which remain subject to liquidated damages, will be revised 
to the dates defined in the Reset schedule.  

• The contractor, EllisDon, will indemnify TTC against delays to achieving the substantial 
performance date, save for significant changes or events that are not yet known”. 


